
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
September, 2016 
 
To the Gold Line Family:  
 
It is my absolute pleasure to offer greetings and congratulations from the City of Toronto to Gold Line on their 
25th Anniversary celebration.  
 
This milestone is a tribute to the quality of service offered and the dedication and commitment of all  
those that have been involved over these many years.  
 
 
While Gold Line remains steadfast in its mission and mandate, its products are dynamic and  
responsive to the needs of the global community.  
  
 
Please join me in enjoying this festive occasion as we celebrate the last 25 years and look forward to  
25 more!  
 
  
 
Sincerely, 
  

  
  
Councillor Shelley Carroll 
Ward 33 – Don Valley East 

  
 


